
Let’s Help Brooks-Howell Recover From Hurricane Helene! 

 

Hurricane Helene enormously impacted every aspect of life and 
care at Brooks-Howell. Recovery is ongoing and expensive. 
From extra fuel for the generator to temporary water tanks as a 
partial replacement for lack of city water supply, to expanded use 
of disposable supplies for meals and for healthcare. 
 

On top  of that, can you imagine how many more hours of staff 
time continues to be required to take care of patients as they 
continue to work without running, potable water? 
 

Now imagine how your financial gift will not only ease the 
financial burden but also hearten the staff and residents who 
will feel supported and cared for through your generosity! 
 

Please make a gift today and encourage your congregation and 
your UWF unit to give as well.  
 

Use the QR Code above to make a secure online donation, 
or you may send donations to: 

Brooks-Howell Home, Hurricane Relief,  
266 Merrimon Ave, Asheville NC 28801 

For more information on the impact the storm has had on B-H 
residents and staff go to www.Brooks-Howell.org/home. 

Once you make your gift—or if you already have—please take 
just another minute to log (anonymously if you wish) the gift you 
made so that we can share how much of an impact we all 
made together. Then share the need with your 
congregation, your UWF unit, and others who would 
want to help.  THANK YOU! 
 
Questions? Contact Martha Lundgren (520-834-6015) martha@aztec506.net 

Called.  Served.  Serving still. 

Use the QR Code to make a secure online donation, 
or you may send donations to: 

Brooks-Howell Home, Hurricane Relief,  
266 Merrimon Ave, Asheville NC 28801 

Marilyn Benson 
Barbara Campbell 
June Fischer 
Betty Letzig 
Mary Z. Longstreth 

Barbara Markham 
Debbie Pittman 
Bev Reddick 
Betty Swarthout 
Katheryn Mitchem – incoming 

Imagine how your financial gift to Brooks-Howell’s recovery  
from the hurricane Helene’s devastation will hearten our 
deaconess sisters and all their neighbors and staff. You can help 
them feel loved and cared for through your generosity to Brooks
-Howell recovery efforts! 

Let’s Help Brooks-Howell Recover 

From Hurricane Helene! 

Once you make your gift—or if you already have—
please take just another minute to log (anonymously if 
you wish) the gift you made so that we can share how 
much—of an impact we all made together. Then share 
the need with your congregation, your UWF unit, and others who 
would want to help.  THANK YOU! 
Questions? Contact Martha Lundgren (520-834-6015) martha@aztec506.net 

Nine—soon to be ten—retired deaconesses make their home at 
Brooks-Howell and Deaconess Tracey Stout Owens is on staff.  
In addition, five retired missionaries or their spouses live 
independently at B-H and one missionary is in Health Care. 


